
 
 

Policy regarding trash collection for Ashton Estates Community 
Association. 

 
 

A motion was passed on Sept. 24, 2003 to authorize the Executive Board to investigate and 
purpose a single trash service for Ashton Estates. The proposal was sent to all members with 
ballots returned that overwhelmingly approved a single trash service. A letter was sent to all 
Ashton Estates association members on December 20th, 2003 that notified all members that 
every resident is required to use the selected company by January 1st, 2004. 
The vote requires all Ashton Estates homeowners to use a single trash collection service as 
selected by the Ashton Estates Board. The currently selected trash service is Waste 
Management. 
 


